
PE days 

Monday  and Thursday  

Message from Mrs McGrath, Mrs Mead and Mrs C-S. 

As we move into the final term of the school year, I wanted to take a moment to celebrate the fantastic progress your 
children have made. They have settled beautifully into classroom routines, showing focus, responsibility, and a real ea-
gerness to learn. We've been especially impressed by their hard work with their multiplication practice – the improve-

ment in their speed and confidence has been remarkable! Last term's production was a true highlight; the children put 
on an amazing performance that showcased their creativity, teamwork, and talent. We're now looking forward to a term 

filled with exciting events and opportunities as we finish off what has been an incredible year together. 

Warm regards, Mrs McGrath 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

Reading practice should continue to take place daily at 

home - 15 minutes each day either on their own or to 

an adult. Numbots or Times Table Rock Stars - again, 

15 minutes daily would really support your child.  

Children also have access to the Home Learning Menu 

activities. Contact details: year4@chantry.e-

sussex.sch.uk  

Learning from last term: 

The children have been working extremely hard to improve 

their scores on TTRS and Maths Frame! Please keep up the 

practice at home to support them with their transition to 

Year 5.  

 

Hoodwinked 

Some fantastic showcasing of creativity, teamwork and tal-

ent. Well done Year 4! 

 

 

 

 
Topics Term 6 

Science– Animals including humans.  

History– The Mayan Civilisation 

Art– Textiles 

French– Classroom 

PE– Athletics  

Computing– Programming 

RE– Christianity 

Wellbeing– Healthy body, healthy mind 


